
 
 
 
 
June 24, 2024 
 
Dear 



• If you have insurance, review coverage to make sure you will be covered for care in the Bryn 
Mawr area. If your current plan does not provide coverage for the Bryn Mawr area you should 
consider enrolling in the Bryn Mawr plan. 

• If you have current coverage and are considering adding the Bryn Mawr plan, ensure that will 
not jeopardize your current coverage if you intend to have both policies. 

• If you do not have insurance coverage you will need to enroll in the Bryn Mawr plan. 
 
All students must waive or enroll by August 31, 2024. Those who take no action will be enrolled in the 
plan after the site closes August 31, 2024 and eligibility is confirmed. If you have any questions or need 
assistance, please send an email to studentaccounts@brynmawr.edu. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Student Accounts 
 
 
 
 

 
 


